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Mary Howard and St. Andrews: Growing and Flourishing Together 

In the heart of the Mease Valley, Mary Howard Primary School and St. Andrews Primary School stand as 
shining examples of our shared vision and values. Every day, our dedicated staff and enthusiastic children 
demonstrate the essence of our motto: "Grow and Flourish." 

As we embark on new topics this term, excitement fills the classrooms. In 
Class 1, our young learners have been diving into the world of 
storytelling, crafting character descriptions about the mischievous Evil 
Pea! Their creativity knows no bounds as they explore the depths of their 
imaginations. 

Meanwhile, our Year 2 children are showcasing their linguistic talents by 
brainstorming amazing adjectives and synonyms. They have been busy 
creating expanded noun phrases, enhancing their writing skills and 

bringing their ideas to life. 

In Class 2, the adventure continues as students delve into the fascinating 
life of Romans. They are not just learning about history; they are 

transforming into soldiers, experiencing the discipline and camaraderie of 
Roman life. 

Class 3 is fully immersed in the wonders of the Mayan civilisation. Our 
children are exploring ancient cultures, fostering a sense of curiosity and 
appreciation for history that will last a lifetime. 

Beyond academics, our schools are also committed to fostering a spirit of 
competition and teamwork. We are excited to announce a series of 

sporting events against other schools in the Tamworth area and TSSMAT. Upcoming competitions include 
athletics, dance, cross country, and football. Our schools thrive on this friendly rivalry, supporting one 
another as we compete and celebrate our achievements together.  

At Mary Howard and St. Andrews, we believe in nurturing every child’s 
potential, ensuring they feel valued and cherished as part of our vibrant 
community. We currently have spaces available for new children, and we 
invite you to discover the hidden gems of our schools. If you would like to 

tour our wonderful facilities and meet our 
passionate staff, please contact us. 

Join us in our journey of growth and 
flourishing, where every child is inspired 
to achieve great things! 

Warm regards Rachel Mills    

Executive Head of these wonderful schools 
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